
All consultations on General Internal Medicine  
are by appointment only 

 
Consultations to General Internal Medicine have been changed to 
“by appointment only” to prevent the spread of novel coronavirus. 
 
Please note that patients without prior appointments will not be 
attended. 
 
If you wish to have a consultation for fever or cold symptoms, 
please initially go to a nearest clinic. You will be referred to our 
hospital from that clinic if necessary. 
 
For inquiries regarding infection with the new coronavirus, please 
ask the public health office(hokenjo) in your area of residence and 
follow their instructions. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 
March 10, 2020 
Rinku General Medical Center  
The hospital director  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


